
Area Partnership Development Plan noted. 
 
14 With reference to the minutes of 29th January 2025 approving the proposed 
timeline for the development of Area Partnership plans, there was submitted a report 
by the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance advising of the work being carried 
out to address child and family poverty across the city and the need to align this with 
Area Partnership plans, with updated reports to be provided to future Partnership 
meetings. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; and 

(2) requested that the plan looked at overcrowded housing, high rental charges 
and inequalities within the ward to target those who required the greatest 
support. 

 


